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Changing states of material in Willow Class  

 

This year we have had our best ever yet response to our survey, with 43 responses! We very much 

appreciate the time that you spent and value all your views and feedback. We are very pleased with 

the high level of confidence you feel in all aspects of the school. Thank you also to those of you who 

included additional comments or suggestions.  These will be noted for further discussion, as we 

continue to improve.  

 

Take a look at our results and future 

actions here. In the meantime, thank you 

for your support and partnership in our 

shared aim of giving your child a safe, 

happy and effective education. Here are a 

few comments… 

 

“A fantastic school. Teachers are great, it’s run really well, the kids are happy. I recommend it 

to everyone.” 

“We would like more information about the weekly subjects and daily schedule.” 

“Parents should be informed about the assessments taken and the marks our children got. As 

we can monitor it that way.” 

“Really lovely school with wonderful staff who clearly care for the children and go the extra mile with 

extra activities.” 

“I’m blown away by how caring the older children are around the younger ones. We 

feel very lucky that our son goes to Hauxton.” 

 

https://www.hauxton.cambs.sch.uk/our-parent-survey-2025
https://www.hauxton.cambs.sch.uk/our-parent-survey-2025


Parents’ consultation meetings take place in school on Wednesday 26th and Thursday 27th Feb. 

This is an opportunity for you to have a progress update from your child’s teacher, and for them to 

provide an overview of your child in school. Look out for further notice of our online booking system 

opening after half term. We hope to see you there! 

School Places 
If you have a child due to start school in September 2025, the first application round is now closed. To 

apply as part of the second round please contact the Admissions Team at 

http://www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/admissions. Please check with friends that applications have been 

made, thank you.  

 

Community News   
We have a number of staff and pupils who are regular recipients of NHS blood stocks. Please do take some 

time to consider donating. 

 

 

Twilight with the Museums 17-23 February 2025 
This February half term, museums across the city will be opening their doors as the sun sets for 

illuminated adventures, from night-time nature hunts to torch lit trails. See Cambridge’s museums in a 

new light as many brighten up their darkened galleries with spectacular lighting. Enjoy special 

performances, hands-on science, creative crafts and more! Events are free or low-cost, with both pre-

bookable and drop-in activities. Many museums are within easy walking distance, so you can make 

the most of your evening. Find out more here. 

 
 
 

http://www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/admissions
https://www.blood.co.uk/who-can-give-blood/getting-an-appointment-to-give-blood/
https://www.museums.cam.ac.uk/theme/twilight


Love your Home-Start            

We are joining other local schools on Friday 14th February in raising money for this worthy charity, which 

supports families in our local community. Home-Start is a local charity offering support to families with at least 

one child under the age of 9. Please join us in wearing non-school uniform for a suggested donation of £1 each 

child. We hope that you will join us in uniting the schools behind this local family charity. 

 

Free School Meals 
Government Funded school meals are available for all pupils in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2. 

This initiative from the DfE has the purpose of aiding child development, supporting academic 

performance and improving levels of healthy eating. Do I need to apply for this? You will not need 

to submit an application because all pupils in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 will automatically be 

entitled to the free school meal. The meal will still need to be ordered from the school. However, if 

you are on a low income, we highly recommend that you do still make a free school meals 

application here as it will also allow school to unlock additional funding for your child, which will go 

towards supporting their development. 

 

 

Please check our website calendar for upcoming events and important dates 

From the Team at Hauxton Primary School – we wish you well! 
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https://cambridgeshire-self.achieveservice.com/service/Apply_for_Education_Welfare_Benefits
https://cambridgeshire-self.achieveservice.com/service/Apply_for_Education_Welfare_Benefits
https://www.hauxton.cambs.sch.uk/calendar

